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Mrs Speight’s message ... 

Merry Christmas to you all!  We have reached the end of term and it has certainly been 
fun, enjoyable and filled with laughter. On Tuesday, we welcomed the Shawcross Brass 
Band and sang along to carols and other traditional Christmas songs. Our Nursery children 
were enthralled with the performance of ‘How To Catch A Star’ at the Hullabaloo Theatre 
in Darlington. I am not sure which part of the visit was most appealing, the coach journey 
or the production itself?! The Reindeer Run was a resounding success and if you haven’t 
already donated, here is the justgiving page link… Many thanks as always for your 
generosity. The children were also delighted to see a very special visitor, Santa, thank you 
for the lovely class presents, Santa. I must also thank the wonderful Pre-Prep team for all 
of their efforts, enthusiasm and commitment. Preparing lessons and making sure the 
children have such a super time in Pre-Prep is something in which all of our staff invest so 
much time and energy. Have a wonderful relaxing holiday and I look forward to seeing you 
in 2023. Warmest wishes, 

Follow me on twitter: @YarmPrePrep   
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Autumn Term Reports 

Your child’s Autumn report is available to view on the parent portal. Please follow the link below and log 
in to access the portal. 

https://yarmschool.parents.isamshosting.cloud/api/homepage  

If you have not yet had the opportunity to acknowledge reading of your child's report, please see the 
guidance below.  

 Log into the new parent portal. 

 The report feedback form can be found on the home page, under the interactive drop down.  

 Choose and complete the correct form for your child's class. 

 Your feedback will then automatically be sent through to your child's Form Teacher. 

If you have had any problems accessing your child's autumn term report via the new parent portal, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school office for support. 

Lucas Zoeya 

 

Alexander Ash 

Little Sprouts 

 

Thank you to all those who donated blankets and 

slippers this year enabling our community to give 

the gift of warmth to so many this Christmas. The 

team from Little Sprouts were delighted by the 

collection and have already made plans for their 

distribution. Thank you to the Year One elves for 

loading the van!  

Rose Harman 

Naveah 

https://u25663147.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=dsM0gv5O-2BVaggdlhMUEvZEjJo4KC2jtPnkbzeQ7Wref4EtAlCU6HEFuUoVguHbO-2F1kzIoBBdPrOD2aVQ2-2FAXC-2BV8zz8sJzinVRDD-2Fi55BHU-3DgxXs_E3i9DX3XvwcL0v1NCQuxXp4Q3bWjhSkD3rlCTbrI7GQ-2B3-2FzwKp4dPHJadNv3TN-2FV-2FRBxa6J-2BpA9Y9

